
From: Schultz, Josie M - DNR 
Sent: Tuesday, August 8, 2023 2:31 PM 
To: bbrand@kellybrandlaw.com; 'qefnez@yahoo.com' 
Cc: Welch, Tim 
Subject: Status Update Request for One Hour Martinizing 02-05-217270 
 
Good Afternoon Ben and Qefli, 
 
I’m reaching out for a status update regarding One Hour Martinizing. From the most recent sampling, 
concentrations appear to be decreasing, however, the Jim’s Music lesson area (i.e. first floor annex 
nearest the drycleaner) still exceeds the immediate action level. Have additional modifications been 
made within this area to reduce concentrations to below the immediate action level? 
 
I am also requesting an update on remedial action and/or additional soil sampling within the source area 
of the drycleaner.  
 
Please provide me with an update by close of business on Friday, August 11th. 
 
Thank you, 
Josie 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Josie M. Schultz 

Hydrogeologist  – Northeast Region Remediation and Redevelopment Team 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
110 S. Neenah Avenue, Sturgeon Bay, WI 54235 
Cell Phone: 920-366-5685 
Josie.Schultz@Wisconsin.gov 
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